From: Jean Matheson [mailto:matheson.maryjean@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2023 10:01 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Gas Station in Borden!!

OK people, don't you all know The Murphys have enough of PEI in their pockets and enough money also. Why would
anyone think it would be right to let them put up this guzzling gas station in Borden/Carlton when this small place
already has three long time Family Owned stations! You just keep taking from the little guys and giving to the big guys
which sure as hell don't need any more money!

Just speak to your God before you do the people of Borden/Carlton wrong!

Thank you for your time!

Jean Matheson

Sent from my iPad



